
 
Please see message from Alan Brine below and attached. 

 

Jane  

 
Dear all, 
 
Apologies if you receive this more than once! 
 
Ofsted has just issued further guidance to inspectors which includes reference to SMSC and 
the curriculum.  
 
I  have extracted the key sections for information but also attach the whole document so you 
are clear about its status and where is comes from. 
 
Please feel free to circulate this as you think appropriate. The material should appear on the 
official Ofsted website in the very near future. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Alan. 
 
 

Alan Brine HMI 

National Adviser RE 


